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December 2024 
 
 
To the Resident, 
 
 
Bicentennial Park Outdoor Gym Upgrade 

We’re excited to be moving ahead with our plans to upgrade the outdoor gym at Bicentennial Park in Chelsea! 
We’re writing to advise nearby residents that construction will commence in the coming weeks. Highlights of 
the upgrade include (see layout overleaf):  

• Aerobic/Flex unit  
• Strength unit  
• Static strength unit  
• Multi-bench unit  
• Double pull-up unit  
• Sit up unit 
• Stretching unit 
• Cardio unit (cycling, elliptical trainer) 

During community consultation, there was overall support for removing the perimeter fence and footpath along 
the southern edge of the outdoor gym area to improve accessibility and allow for more green space at the site. 
 
Construction impacts and timeframes 

Construction works will commence in January and take approximately 5 weeks to complete, weather 

permitting.  

Access to Bicentennial Park will be maintained throughout construction, with temporary fencing and signage 
installed around the works zone for the safety of the community. Several parking bays may also be unavailable 
at times throughout the works. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience and will minimise disruption wherever possible.  
 
Further information  

For further enquiries, please contact Council’s Active Kingston team via:  
 
Phone: 1300 653 356  
Email: info@kingston.vic.gov.au  
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Bicentennial Park Outdoor Gym layout 
 
 
 
 
 
 


